Ground Floor Commercial Survey

The City invites you to complete a survey about how to encourage successful commercial uses in the
North City and Ridgecrest Neighborhoods. Please visit this link:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QBSK8TK

The survey takes about 15 minutes to complete. The survey is open until May 17, 2020.

At the March 16, 2020 City Council meeting, the Council directed staff to develop regulations around creating viable
commercial spaces in new mixed-use and multifamily buildings. The Council outlined a two-phase approach where
Phase 1 includes evaluating requirements for commercial uses in the North City and Ridgecrest Neighborhoods.
Phase 2 amendments will include other commercial and mixed-use zones in Town Center, Shoreline Place, and the
145th and 185th Light Rail Station Subareas. The current effort by Planning & Community

Development Department staff just involves Phase 1, so the survey only asks about North City and Ridgecrest.

The City has also created a project webpage where you can learn more about the Development Code amendments:
shorelinewa.gov/groundfloor

We value your feedback!

For more information: Please contact Steve Szafran, Senior Planner, at 206-801-2512 or sszafran@shorelinewa.gov
or Cate Lee, Associate Planner, at 206-801-2557 or clee@shorelinewa.gov
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